
Welcome back 
 

We hope you all had a lovely break over Christmas. This term 
we will be looking at Winter, transport and we will be cele-
brating Chinese New Year. The children will have the oppor-
tunity to make and taste some Chinese food.  After half-
term we will focus on the farm and Easter.  

The stories we will be focusing on this term are “The Train 
Ride” and “Cock-a-moo-moo”. Our main focus for nursery 
rhymes will be “The Wheels on the Bus” and “Old Macdonald”. 

 

As always we will plan our ac-
tivities around the children’s 
interests. So please help us 
by keeping us up to date with 
your child’s likes and dislikes. 

 

As you know the weather is cold, 
wet and windy at the moment. We 
will try and get the children outside 
as much as possible. We have      
waterproofs and wellies for each 
child, so please send suitable coats, 
hats and gloves. 

 

Thank you for your continued  

support,  

Miss Schumm and Miss Smith  

Cold weather 

Spring Term! 

 

Lingdale’s Little Explorers 

Home Loan 

 

We have a range 

of stories availa-

ble for you to 

borrow from our 

home loan shelves 

in our entrance. 

Please sign the 

books in and out in 

the book provided.  

Reminders 

Session times: 

Door is open to drop off  between    
8.30-845 and pick up between 11.15 -11.30.  

Please continue to ensure that your child 
has nappies and wipes daily. If your child is 
toilet training please provide spare clothes. 

Children are provided with fresh water, 
milk, toast and fruit throughout the morn-
ing.  

17/2 Break up for half 
term 

27/2 Return to school 

2/3 World Book Day 

17/3 Red Nose Day 

28/3 Egg decorating com-
petition (more info 
to follow) 

31/3 Break up for Easter 

(2 weeks) 

17/4 Return to school 


